
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF ROCKWALL, TEXAS 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR MISCELLANEOUS 
CONSULTING ON STORMWATER ISSUES 

 
Sealed submittals for Request for Qualifications for Professional Engineering Services 
related to Stormwater Issues addressed to Public Works Department - Engineering 
Division, City of Rockwall, will be received at City Hall, 385 S. Goliad, Rockwall, TX 75087 
no later 3:00 PM, CST, on Friday, October 26, 2018. 
 
The purpose of this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is to select a short list of local firms 
to provide Miscellaneous Consulting Services related to stormwater issues within the 
jurisdictional areas of the City of Rockwall, Texas, for the City’s Public Works Department 
- Engineering Division.  RFQ packet is available on the City’s website at 
www.rockwall.com. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all submittals, waive formalities, re-advertise, 
and consider the most advantageous submittals thereof. 
 
 
 
Publish Dates: Rockwall Herald Banner 
 September 28, 2018 and October 5, 2018 


